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May 21, 2020 

Additional Claims Payment Run Added for Holiday Week 

UCare will add back the second claims payment run the week of Memorial Day. Usually during the week 

of a holiday, there is only one payment run. For the week of May 25-29, remit payments will occur 

Wednesday and Friday. UCare will send remits up to three business days after payment is made on a 

claim. Claim status and remits can be accessed via UCare’s Provider Portal. 
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